Bobbie Noonan's Child Care

October 2018 Monthly Newsletter 10155 South Roberts Rd.
Palos Hills, IL 60465
708-599-0101



Upcoming Events

- October 1: preschool payment due
- October 8: Columbus Day;
 School is Closed!
- October 11: Fall Festival 6-7:15
- October 30 & 31: Halloween Parties
- November 1 & 2:
 Picture days

Reminder:
Bobbie Noonan's
will be CLOSED
Monday, October
8th. Full tuition
will be due this
week.

Halloween

Our Halloween celebrations will be Wednesday, October 31st; if your child does not attend school on Wednesday it will be Tuesday, October 30th. All children may wear their costumes to school on their party day. If they are daycare children please send a change of clothes and we will change them before lunch.

Please take care in choosing costumes; no scary or violent characters please. Every year we are pleased with the care taken when making your costume choices, many of our younger children can be frightened easily, especially by masks; thank you for making their day easier.

If you are sending treats for your child's class remember our food policy-additive and preservative free. **Do not send candy of any kind**, it will need to be returned to you. Fresh fruit, fresh vegetables, and Goldfish are a few suggestions. The safest "Treat" to bring in is a non-edible "treat". Any questions please ask your child's teacher or in the office. Thank you so much for your cooperation.

Fall is Here!

With the change of seasons comes new outerwear. Please make sure all sweaters, coats, jackets and hats are labeled with your child's name. Daycare children will go outside daily (weather permitting). Please do not ask us to keep your child inside. Our policy is "if your child is well enough to attend school he/she is well enough to go outside." The state of Illinois requires children to go outside every day that the temperature is over 20 degrees.

Happy October Birthdays!

Batoul Alshaweesh 10/13
Joseph Mack 10/17
Fabiola Pena 10/18
Leah Beushausen 10/19
Carson Skirmont 10/20
Harper & Quinn Sincock 10/20

Phillip Kasik 10/22 Kate Thielen 10/24 Phillip Kasik 10/22 Juniper Grilec 10/25 Jemma Pettit 10/28



Reminders:

Tuition is due the first day your child attends school. Preschool payments due the 1st of each month.

Remember to sign your child IN and OUT daily.

Any changes in address, phone numbers, arrival and departure times must be done in writing.

With the weather starting to change we think of snow!!! If you ever wonder if school will be closed because of the weather, or in case of emergency here is how you can stay informed. Listen to WGN radio, WBBM radio, or the major network news shows. The website to contact is www.emergencyclosingcenter.com. Please make sure we have an email address for you; if there is an emergency, emails will be sent out and a message will be posted on Facebook. Thank you!

Our annual fall dinner this year will be on Thursday, October 11th. Parents and their student are invited to come in costume. 6:00-6:40 Dinner, crafts, and pictures. 6:45 The Spooky, Goofy Magic Show. Please RSVP to your child's teacher.



Bobbie Noonan's Child Care 10155 S. Roberts Road Palos Hills, IL 60465

Phone: 708-599-0101

Fax: (708) 599-0561

E-mail: Palos.director@ bobbienoonans.com

